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As the Internet of Things (IoT) becomes ubiquitous in our everyday lives

there are privacy and security concerns that citizens should be aware of.

This training will provide an overview of IoT and will teach law

enforcement officials methods to engage with their communities to

provide information about IoT privacy and security. Steps that community

members can take to be safer with these devices, and effective teaching

strategies regarding prevention will be covered.

No Fee
About

Registration Deadline: August 30, 2024.

Training Schedule:

1:00 pm - 4:00 pm Eastern

To receive a certificate, you must attend the entire training.

Register for Internet of Things: Criminal Investigation Considerations on September 25, when you register for What

Communities Need to Know!

What's In It For You

During this training, we will:

Explore IoT device capabilities and features, networking environment concerns, firmware and actions to better

secure IoT devices

Examine the impact of IoT devices on communities

Identify effective prevention messaging techniques

Illustrate effective techniques for IoT crime prevention

Is This Training For You?

Law Enforcement

https://ncjtc.fvtc.edu/trainings/TR01879741/TRI2420819/internet-of-things-criminal-investigation-considerations
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